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Gallatin County FFA
September 16, 2013
Members of the Gallatin County Board of Education
Dear Sir or Madam: 
We respectfully request your permission to attend the Kentucky State Horsemanship & Horse Judging contests on the 20th of November in Murray, Kentucky at Murray State University. We would be leaving after school on the 19th and staying the night in Murray, Kentucky, as the contests begin at 8am on the 20th.  We will participate in a dinner provided by Murray State University on Tuesday night, followed by a tour of the Agriculture College facilities.   The State FFA Horsemanship and Horse Judging contest is a great opportunity for students to practice their skills, at the same time competing against other FFA members.  We will be chaperoning these students at the contest and at the hotel. We hope this opportunity is a great leadership experience for our students as well as an opportunity to view an Agricultural College.
The following students would be attending:  Jacklyn Bond, Autumn Smith, Tori Young, Beth Carpenter, Jacob Scott, Maggie Stephenson, Shelby Ackermann, Gabby Hignite, and Savanna Wilkymacky. 
Sincerely, 
Heather Hill
Katie Howell
Heather Hill

FFA Advisor’s
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Principal Approval:  Roxann Booth, 09/20/2013
Board Approval:  _____________________________________


